
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Health Matters Newsletter 

  October 14, 2016 
 

Today’s Health Matters Includes: 
 

 Meeting Schedule 

 Community Meetings and Events 

 Local Data/ Relevant Reports and Information- 2015 BC Child 
Poverty Report 

 Registration information for Ladysmith Health and 
Community Services Fair 

 
Our Cowichan- Network Member Meetings-  
 Next Admin Committee Meeting-To be Determined  
 Next Our Cowichan Network Meeting   November 10, 2016 Clements Centre.  Light dinner at 

5:30 pm Meeting starts at 6:00 pm.   

 
Community Events 

 Next Sobering and Detox Task Force Meeting – November 17 -9:00 am to 11:00 am CVRD 
Meeting Room 213 

 Literacy Central Vancouver Island - 25th Anniversary Celebration event September 23- see 
attachment 

 
Local Data and or Research- BC Child Poverty Report- 2015 http://still1in5.ca/ 
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Ladysmith Health & Community Services Fair 

November 4, 2016   1pm – 4 pm 

Ladysmith Frank Jameson Community Centre 

810-6
th

 Avenue Ladysmith 

 

Information Booth Application 

 

Name of Organization/Service:         

Contact:              

Phone:               

Email:               

 

 Not for Profit (no charge) 

 Business: 

$25.00 payable to: 

Ladysmith Community Health Centre 

ATTENTION: Faye Hjort or Sue Kurucz 

 

Booth Requirements: 

⁯  Table  

 # required  _____ 

 # of chairs _____  

⁯ Power needed? ⁯ Yes     ⁯ No 

⁯ Other (attach page if needed) 

 ⁯ Can you contribute an item to our door prize ⁯ Yes     ⁯ No 

              

 

Return by October 19
th

 to: 

 Faye Hjort @ faye.hjort@viha.ca or  

Ladysmith Community Health Centre  

PO Box 10, 1111-4
th

 Ave. 

Ladysmith, BC V9G 1A1 

250-739-5777 

 

 

Canada's National Housing Strategy 
Lack of safe and appropriate housing is severely impacting many of the people we see. Please consider 
taking the couple of minutes required to complete the following survey from the Federal Government. 
  
The Government of Canada believes that all Canadians deserve access to housing that meets their needs 
and that they can afford. You can participate in the National Housing Strategy consultation by taking the 
brief survey below. Your ideas will help shape the future of housing in Canada. 
  
https://www.letstalkhousing.ca/survey/index.cfm?utm_source=Homeless+Hub+Newsletter&utm_camp
aign=2cd4bcdb8b-Newsletter_July_28_2016&utm_medium=email&utm_term=0_dbc0a7bb5b-
2cd4bcdb8b-416527293 
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https://www.letstalkhousing.ca/survey/index.cfm?utm_source=Homeless+Hub+Newsletter&utm_campaign=2cd4bcdb8b-Newsletter_July_28_2016&utm_medium=email&utm_term=0_dbc0a7bb5b-2cd4bcdb8b-416527293
https://www.letstalkhousing.ca/survey/index.cfm?utm_source=Homeless+Hub+Newsletter&utm_campaign=2cd4bcdb8b-Newsletter_July_28_2016&utm_medium=email&utm_term=0_dbc0a7bb5b-2cd4bcdb8b-416527293


 
 

Do you have a resource, event or information you would like to share? 
Send it to cindylisecchn@shaw.ca and it will be included in the weekly 

Health Matters Newsletter 
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